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SERNFTAL STATION MODEL
Ron Smith

The Sernftalbahn Association, which have

recently opened a museum at Elm in Canton
Glarus, have produced a card kit of Elm station
and its adjacent engine (or more properly, railcar)
shed in HO scale. It is a good kit of a small
Bahnhof for any layout, and is easy to put
together, with a picture guide to help assembly.
The pair of buildings cost £15 (including post
and packing) and are available by sending a

sterling cheque payable on a UK Bank to: Ron
Smith, Rhus, Banff Road, Keith, Morayshire,
AB55 5ET. Ernst Leutwiler will send off the kits
from Switzerland. All profits from sales of these

models go directly to help the Association
maintain its Museum and to preserve the memory
of the sadly lost roadside route.

ERSTFELD 2009 John Jesson

The walking group on the Saturday, posed on the viewing platform above the Secken viaduct.

The Society has had Autumn Meets before - a

social get-together to split the year-long gap
between AGMs. This one was different — it was in
Switzerland. As with many good ideas Roger "I
am never going to organise anything again" Ellis

was behind it. The response was encouraging. I

was roped-in to plan an agenda based on the

popular Hotel Frohsinn in Erstfeld whose

proprietor is both a very friendly soul and a

railway enthusiast. We organised an itinerary and
crossed our fingers that the weather would be kind
to us in September. Expecting some 20 members,

despite the financial crisis, it ended up with 28

taking part.
The event began with dinner in the Frohsinn

on Thursday 17th followed by a visit to the
Erstfeld Model Railway Club, located in the SBB

Depot area. The Club had opened especially for us
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